
 

 

November 20, 2023 
 
Larry Snelling 
Superintendent of Police 
Chicago Police Department 
3510 S. Michigan Avenue 
Chicago, IL 60653 
 
RE: Amendments to CPD Directive G08-03 
 
Dear Superintendent Snelling, 
 
On November 13, 2023, in accordance with MCC 2-80-110(a), the Community Commission for 
Public Safety and Accountability adopted Amendments to Chicago Police Department Directive 
G08-03. The amended directive is attached. Pursuant to MCC 2-80-110(c)(7), the amended 
directive will go into effect on January 12, 2024, unless, during the 60 days following the 
Commission’s vote, the Mayor issues a written determination rejecting the directive. 
The Commission looks forward to working with the Department to ensure thoughtful 
implementation of the policy.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Commissioner Anthony Driver, Jr. 
President, Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability 
 
 
 
cc: Mayor Brandon Johnson 
 


